## Robicheau, Vanessa

To:

Taylor, Sheree L.

Subject: RE: rental unit licensing

From: Caroline

Sent: December-06-12 8:42 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: rental unit licensing

Hi,

I'm just writing to inform you that I support the new rental unit licensing plan. I have a residence in Ward Three and in my area we have many beautiful old homes that have been chopped up to make rental units. As the units are multiple and illegal, income to the city is reduced, the street becomes clogged with additional vehicles and property standards often decrease. I look forward to seeing this bylaw implemented.

## Caroline